
From: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/5/2016 4:22:22 PM
Subject: RE: do you happen to have a copy of the FGI players log - dont seem to have a e-copy 

from years past and wanted to copy the format. Thanks!

Perfect!

Amy D. Duffy 
Chief of Staff 
SCPRT

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 4:20 PM
To: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>
Subject: Re: do you happen to have a copy of the FGI players log - dont seem to have a e-copy from years past and 
wanted to copy the format. Thanks!

I'm out of the office now - I'll send it tomorrow morning :)

On Dec 5, 2016, at 4:08 PM, Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com> wrote:

Amy D. Duffy
Chief of Staff
South Carolina Parks, Recreation and Tourism
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 248
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Office: 803.734.3272
Cell: 803.206.6947
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